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Auckland, 24 January, 2020 
 
Warehouse Group Chief People Officer leaves business 

The Warehouse Group advises the resignation of Evelyn Ross, The Warehouse Group Chief 

People Officer.   

Richard Parker, who is part of the People Support lead team, will take on the role of Acting 

Chief People Officer managing the People Support team and report directly to the Group 

CEO. 

 

ENDS 

Contact details regarding this announcement: 
 

Investors and 
Analysts: 

Jonathan Oram, Chief Financial Officer 
Jonathan.oram@thewarehouse.co.nz  
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